
INFORMATION COMPLIANCE TEAM 
University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD 

_ 

   Ref: 202307/732 

09 August 2023 

 

Reply to request for information under the Freedom of Information Act  

Your ref Email of 11 July 2023 

Request 

Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary 

institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, please provide a 

list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

 

Dear  

I write in reply to your email requesting the information detailed above. The University does not hold a record 

of any payments made, or funding provided to, the Chinese Students and Scholars Association. Please note that 
the University does not hold records relating to individual colleges, which are separate legal entities to the 

University, and public authorities in their own right under the Freedom of Information Act. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Compliance Team 
 

 
 




